
Community  
Energy Transition 
Foundation

We are committed to supporting 
our communities through a  
Community Energy Transition 
Foundation, which invests in those 
areas where we have operational  
sites. The Foundation receives 
funding from each site,  
proportionate to its size.  

We expect this project, if approved,  
to contribute up to £500K each 
year.

With that funding, the Foundation can then provide 
substantial financial support to individuals,  
businesses, charities and community groups to  
promote sustainable communities and provide a  
financial stimulus for the green transition in your area.

That’s why we would like to hear from you about what 
your community needs to become more sustainable 
and how the Foundation could help. 

The types of projects that will be considered for 
funding include: 

• Emissions reduction
• Habitat enhancement
• Energy efficiency
• Education/skills support
• Sustainable transport
• Green economy
• Sustainable agriculture

In terms of practical application, the fund could 
potentially invest in initiatives such as:

• Electrification of vehicle fleets, including
tractors  and trucks;

• EV community pool cars;
• Small-scale solar generation;
• Battery tools for use in expanded allotments.

Speak to a member of the team for more information



Next Steps
Thank you for taking the time
to learn about our plans. Your
feedback is invaluable and,
where possible and appropriate,
we will look to incorporate your
comments into
our evolving
proposals.

Please complete a feedback form
and let us know what you think. You
can fill one out here today or go to our
project webpage for an online form
(QR code below).
All feedback should be returned
to us by 25th April 2025.
We will consider all feedback and finalise our plans to
submit a planning application to Flintshire County
Council. As part of the application, we will submit a
document that summarises the community’s
comments and the engagement undertaken for the
project.

Flintshire County Council will then conduct its own
statutory consultation before determining the
application. This will provide stakeholders, residents
and other interested parties with another opportunity to
provide feedback on our proposals. 

Find out more
 www.natpower.uk/our-projects


